
We're pleased to announce the Dexter Cows have returned
to Snipe Meadow and will be staying with us until
September 2023. Thank you to local farmer Craig Baxter
from Marshall’s Farm, for bringing them back for another
year of conservation grazing.  Conservation grazing creates a
variety of vegetation at different heights, with small areas of
bare ground. This is beneficial for a wide range of wildlife in
different habitats, and it allows wildflowers to grow, flower, 
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Job Fair in The Hub a hit
The Job Fair held in the Hub at Fletton House on 20 July 2023 was a huge

success. It was a great opportunity for job seekers to network with employers

and for people to learn about new opportunities from educators. This free event

was organised in collaboration with the Department of Work & Pensions, and we

plan to hold more job fairs in the future. Dates for future job fairs will be

announced on our social media pages and on the loveoundle.org website.

and set seed each year.
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Cllr Max Schurer - Joined November 2022 
"People often ask “why do you serve on the Town Council.” I wish

the answer was a short and easy one, but in all honesty, even after

some six-months in post, I am not sure that it is. Looking back,

perhaps one of the main drivers for joining the Council was simply

to learn. Despite the fact that it is responsible for spending your 

money, I was one of many who had little knowledge about what 
the Council actually does and how it operates in the interest of the local

community. So, what better way to find out than to step inside. And six-months

later, I’m still learning. Another important driver for joining the Council – and I

know as I write this, that it will sound rather crass – was to give something back.

Like most people, I have gained a lot of experience, knowledge and insight within

my career to date, some of which is useful, some of it not. If any of it can benefit

the community in which I live and like to think of as home, then it is a

contribution I would wish to make. I am a firm believer in the notion that if you

want to take something out, you should be prepared to put something back in." 

Emergency Bleed Control Kit installed outside Queen Victoria Hall 
An Emergency Bleed Control Kit has been installed

outside Queen Victoria Hall on West Street. The Bleed

Kit contains specialist equipment to help stem

extreme blood loss before the ambulance crews arrive,

giving casualties the best possible chance of survival.

Meet Your Councillors 

Police Operation Snap
Operation Snap has been set up to help keep our county's roads as safe as

possible.  It allows members of the public to report driving offences in the

Northamptonshire area by filling out a form and uploading video evidence they

have captured to Northamptonshire Police. Submitted footage and reports are

then examined by roads policing officers and can be used to take action against

drivers found to be breaking the law. 

Read Police FAQ page https://snap.northants.police.uk/faq.html 

Fill in the form here https://snap.northants.police.uk/snap/
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